







ASSISTING IN WORSHIP TODAY:

Children's Church: Denise Boxer & Valerie Herioux

Nursery: Carol Baade & Michael Hall

ASSISTING IN WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY 4/21

Nursery: Amanda Carlson & Sarah Spiwak



CALENDAR

Today, April 14th — Worship Service - 9:30 a.m. - Palm Sunday

— Coffee Fellowship - following the service

— Sunday School Classes - 11:11 a.m.

Tuesday, April 16th— Elder & Deacon Board Meeting - 6:00 p.m.

Ladies Evening Bible Study - 6:30 p.m.

Wednesday, April 17th — Men's Morning Bible Study - 9:00 a.m.

— Family Dinner—5:15-5:45 p.m.

- Potluck style (assortment of foods)

-AWANA - 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. - Pinewood Derby Race Night

— B.I.G. - 6:15-7:15 p.m.

<u>BIRTHDAYS</u> 14th Holden Swain; 15th Lois Byer; 15th Steve Keglovitz; 17th Robert Reese; 19th Sally Heindrichs; 20th Joan Nelson

Information For Your First Time At Anchor Point Bible Church...

- 1. We are happy to have you with us today. Please fill out a Connection Card and place it in the offering plate. We will send some information about our church to you. For prayer requests or comments, please check the appropriate box and write on the back.
- 2. We encourage you to use our nursery & children's ministries.

After the children's mystery box message, children ages 4-3rd grade will be dismissed to Children's Church. Our nursery is located down the Children's Wing for babies and toddlers. It is staffed during the service and Sunday School hour. You will receive a guest card and number.

3. Please do not feel obligated to participate in the offering. The offering is for members and regular attendees who consider Anchor Point Bible Church their church home. As our guest, we only ask that you

bring your Connection Card to the Connection Point, and please introduce yourself to Pastor Rob, Pastor Steve, and others around you.

And....come back again!



Please pick up the **truelife.org invitation cards**, on the back table in the sanctuary, to hand out to whomever you choose! This is a great opportunity to tell our community about our Easter worship service on April 21st.

There are **extra Easter Letters and offering envelopes** on the table outside of the church office. Our Easter Offering has been designated to help Dr. Sam Vinton hold a two week seminar in May on Systematic Theology in Lilongwe, Malawi to help with transportation and lodging costs for our Grace Church leaders from Malawi, Tanzania, Zambia and Zimbabwe.

The **Adult Sunday School Class** is being led today by Dale VanKampen. The topic that will be discussed is "Distinctives (Pre-Trib Rapture)".

The **Ladies Evening Bible Study** is meeting this Tuesday, April 16th at 6:30 p.m. This is their final night of study. The topic is "Final Warnings & Benediction" from Galatians 6:1-18.

You are all invited to our **AWANA Pinewood Derby Race Night** that is this Wednesday, April 17th starting at 6:00 p.m. Please join us and cheer on our AWANA clubbers!



Our **AWANA** clubbers have been working hard all year to bring in \$200 for our offering. We have a little more than \$120. We would love to reach our goal of \$200! If your willing to give to our AWANA offering please see Elaine Skantz or Pastor Steve! Our offering is going to help the California Wildfires cleanup and the Muskegon Food Basket.

The Ladies Thursday Morning Bible Study has finished for this session. The study will resume in the fall. Thank you to Maryanne Wheeler & Joan Nelson for facilitating!

On Easter Sunday we are not having Children's Church. We will have activity pages for the children to pick up in the back of the sanctuary.

Super Seniors! Mark your calendars for Tuesday, April 23rd! We are going to Feeding the Soul of the City (Reeths-Puffer Madrigal Singers) at St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Downtown Muskegon from 12:00-12:45 p.m. We will have lunch after at Hamburger Mikey, 1129 Third Street, Muskegon. Both venues are handicap accessible. No reservations needed. For questions please contact Mike & Jill Mundt.

Rush Creek Bible Church (2334 76th St SW, Byron Center, MI 49315) would like to invite you and your family to our Good Friday event "Journey to Golgotha" on April 19th. It is an interactive walk-through to experience the last night of Jesus' life. This is an open-house style event, so arrive anytime between 6-8 p.m. to begin your journey. Refreshments will be served. It is a powerful and unique night of worship and remembrance for all ages.

Prayer Requests & Praise Reports

- I know this is way past due, but I wish to thank all those who prayed for me, visited and brought gifts during my recent medical problems. I wish to urge anyone who has put off a colonoscopy to have it done. I put mine off for 15 years, but without it I would not have known that I had colon cancer. Praise God the cancer has been removed and my Parkinson's has been diagnosed so that I can learn to live with it. ∼ Betty Rice
- ⊕ Mike Voss's granddaughter, Courtney, is having back surgery this week in Grand Rapids.